
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 20th September 2018 

Thursday 13th September                                                                 

Roald Dahl day– dress up as a character                                                                               

Monday 17th September                                 

Maths Week                                                         

Tuesday 18th September                                                                  

Year 6 Robin wood Parent Meeting 6.00pm                                                                    

Monday 24th September                                                 

2.30pm Mad Science assembly                                    

Tuesday 25th September                                             

Maths Information Evening for Parents in 

school: KS1 6.00-6.45pm KS2 7.00-7.45pm 

(inc refreshments) delivered by Mr Andrew 

Taylor LCC Maths Consultant—letter to follow                                                                                   

Thursday 27th September                                                                       

Non-uniform day in exchange for cakes for Macmillan 

Author visit  - David Webb - 1.00-2.00pm 

and book sale                                                                         

Friday 28th September                                                                                       

Macmillan Coffee Morning from 9.15— 10.30am                        

EVERYONE WELCOME                      

Wednesday 3rd October                                                                               

No Pens Wednesday—exciting plans to 

follow!                                                                                 

Friday 5th October                                                                                    

5.30pm Little Lantern Walk in Alkincoats 

Park—letter home tonight                                                      

Monday 15th - Thursday 18th October                              

Go Velo for year 5   -  details to follow                               

Wednesday 17th, 18th October                                                

Parents’ Evening with Topic Challenge                    

displays - letter with details and times to 

follow and appointments to be booked on ParentMail                                                                                             

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                                      
Welcome back! I hope that you all had a wonderful              
summer and spent time with your family. We have been 
extremely busy here over the summer holiday with            
roofers, decorators and carpet fitters. We are all now 
ready for an exciting year ahead. We are very busy this 
half term so please keep an eye on the “diary dates” box 
and see the individual class newsletters that will be out 
on Monday.                                                                                                          
As always, if you have any worries or concerns then 
please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher, the 
school office or call in to see me.                                                  
Thank you for your continued support,                                                
Mrs L Stinchon 

Macmillan Coffee Morning We are holding a coffee 

morning in school on Friday 28th September to  support 

this amazing charity. We will be open to parents and 

family members from 9.15-10.30am for tea/coffee/juice 

and of course CAKE!                                                                      

Therefore, we are asking for children to come in non-

uniform on Thursday 27th September and bring                           

donations of cakes, buns or biscuits for 

the event (please name tubs and tins!)

We look forward to as many of you as 

possible joining us. 

Roald Dahl Day 

Thursday 13th September                              

Roald Dahl Day— this is going to 

be a non uniform day. This is a 

day that is held in many schools annually to 

celebrate this much loved author’s birthday. 

You can come dressed up as a  character 

from one of his books and all classes will be 

taking part in Dahl based activities. See 

more: www.roalddahl.com 

PTA  - We would like to thank Nicola 

Broughton for all her support and hard 

work with our PTA. Unfortunately she 

had had to step down as Treasurer and she will be 

greatly missed. If any parents would like to join our 

dedicated team please see Miss McNulty, Mrs Clark  

or Mrs Stinchon for more information. We are                       

always very welcoming of new volunteers.   



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Sports Clubs 

This year we will be asking for a voluntary donation of 

£1 per session for afterschool clubs that are held in 

school. All money raised from this will be put towards 

new kit/equipment and staff to help us offer a wider 

variety of sporting opportunities in school. The                        

payment can be made in full via ParentMail.  Places 

for these clubs are limited to 20 children. 

This half terms sports clubs are: 

Monday (letter home tonight) 

Year 5/6 Netball club with Mr Irvine.                       

3.30-4.30pm 

Tuesday (letters home tonight) 

Year 1/2 Multi Skills with Mr Irvine. 

3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Tag Rugby (for beginners) with Mr 

Burnley. 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday (letters home tonight) 

BFC Football for Y3 and Y4 with BFC 

coach 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 

Karate with Sensei Simon. 3.30-5.00pm     

(private provider 07591 798 813)  

Walking Home                                                  

Parents please remember—if your 

child is going to be walking home 

from school by themselves and they 

are not being collected by an adult 

we must have your signed                             

permission. The letter was sent out last term and we 

still have the returned slips. However, if you did not 

sign a slip and wish your child to walk home, please 

request a    letter from the office and return the signed 

permission slip as soon as possible. 

Lost Property 

Have you got any school jumpers 

missing? They could have been left at 

school. We collected 3 bin bags full of lost                       

property at the end of term!                                                          

The clothes are available for you to come and 

search through after school on Monday and                     

Tuesday. If there are any left after Tuesday they 

will be sent to the clothing recycling bins. 

PARKING:- I understand how difficult      

parking is on Dean Street and how                         

congested the road becomes at drop off 

and pick up times. Please have                     

consideration for residents and other                 

drivers and DO NOT  PARK ON THE               

YELLOW LINES OR ZIG-ZAGS or in the staff 

car park (the gate is now closed during the 

school day).  This is to help to keep all  

children safe. If you have any concerns 

then please contact the school office.                         

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Music Lessons   - all start next week!                                                     

Guitar lessons with Mr Waddington will now 

be held on Mondays 1-3pm.                                                                      

The children who will be starting guitar lessons 

for the first time will be taught by Mr Taylor-Flemming 

and will be held on Fridays 12.40-1.40pm.                                    

Mrs Parker will continue her woodwind 

lessons on Mondays as before.                                                                                                       

Mobile Phones                                                      
USE OF MOBILE PHONES BY CHILDREN IS NOT 

PERMITTED IN SCHOOL                                                                                 

If  it is a necessity for  a year 5 or year 6 child to bring a  

mobile phone in to school they MUST hand it in to Mrs 

Sims or Mrs Valentine in the office as soon as they arrive 

into school.  They can then collect it at the end of the 

school day. If a child is found with a mobile phone in school 

and it has not been handed in to the office  it will be                            

confiscated and a parent will have to come in to collect it . 

Thank you. 


